
 
Headteacher 
Mr Richard Catchpole BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH 

 
         Wednesday 30th January 2019 

 

Dear Year 3 Parents and Carers 

 

Re: Year 3 Roman Talk & Mock Feast – Tuesday 5th February 2019 

 

Following our Roman workshop last week, we are delighted that one of our Year 3 parents has 

offered to come and talk to the children further about the Romans.   

 

On Tuesday 5th February, she will be coming into school to talk to the year 3 children about Roman 

food. She will be bringing with her Roman bread and some grapes for the children to have a mock 

Roman Feast. Please note the ingredients in the Roman bread are: spelt flour, water, salt and 

olive oil. 

 

Please complete the form below and return it by Friday 1st February, giving your consent to your 

child taking part and indicating if your child is allergic to any of the ingredients listed above. 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

 

 

Mrs Hannah Auger and Miss Camilla Gruzman 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Year 3 Roman Talk & Mock Feast – Tuesday 5th February 2019 

 
I / We give permission for……………………………………………(Child’s name)  in class………... 
 
to take part in the mock Roman feast  on Tuesday 5th February 2019                YES  /  NO 
 
 
Please complete the following allergy information even if you do not want your child to 
participate: 
 
Please delete as appropriate*: 
 
- My child has no allergies* 
 
- My child has the following allergies that you will need to be aware of*:   
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
Signed ……………………………………………………(Parent/Carer) Date…………………………  
 
 

Please complete and return the consent slip by Friday 1st February 2019    
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